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U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
ATTN: Document Control Desk
Washington, DC 20555-0001

SUBJECT: Draft Safety Evaluation for Relief Request RR-3-48 for Reactor Vessel
Bottom Penetrations Examination (TAC. No. ME0414)
Indian Point Unit Number 3
Docket No. 50-286
License No. DPR-64

REFERENCE: 1. NRC Letter to Entergy Regarding Indian Point Nuclear
Generating Unit No. 3 - Draft Safety Evaluation for Relief
Request RR-3-48 for Reactor Vessel Bottom Penetrations
Examination (TAC. No. ME0414).

2. EPRI Letter to NRC Regarding Request for Withholding of the
following Proprietary Document: Nondestructive Evaluation:
Comparison of Field and Manufactured Flaw Data in Austenitic
Materials, EPRI, Palo Alto, CA: 2007. 1015143, dated March 25,
2009.

Dear Sir or Madam:

Entergy Nuclear Operations, Inc (Entergy) hereby submits comments on the proprietary nature of
the draft safety evaluation in the NRC letter in Reference 1. Attachment 1 contains these
comments. This information in Attachment 1 was covered by the withholding request in Reference
2 and so Entergy requests that Attachment I be withheld from public disclosure..

There are no new commitments being made in this submittal. If you have any questions or require
additional information, please contact Mr. Robert Walpole, Manager, Licensing at (914) 734-6710.

Sincerely
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Attachments: 1. Comments on the Proprietary Nature of Information in Draft Safety
Evaluation (TAC. No. ME0414)

cc: Mr. John P. Boska, Senior Project Manager, NRC NRR DORL
Mr. Samuel J. Collins, Regional Administrator, NRC Region 1
NRC Resident Inspector, IP3
Mr. Francis J. Murray, Jr., President and CEO, NYSERDA
Mr. Paul Eddy, New York State Dept. of Public Service


